
 
 

 
LEHI CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
On September 26, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. at the Lehi City Council Chambers located at 153 North 
100 East, the Lehi City Planning Commission will hold a public hearing to receive public 
comment on the following items: 

Public hearing and recommendation of Corey Bowden’s request for review of the Bowden 
General Plan Amendment on 5.18 acres located at 9861 West 9600 North changing the land use 
designation from VLDRA (very low density residential agriculture) to LDR (low density 
residential). 

Public hearing and consideration of Ryan Naylor’s request for approval of a Plat Amendment for 
the Huerta Subdivision, vacating lot 1, located at 1060 West State Street. 

 
• Public is invited to attend all City Council Meetings 
• In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons in need of special 

accommodations should contact the City Recorder at 768-7100 ext. 2254. 
• This agenda has been properly posted and a copy provided to the local news media 


